
 
 
 

 
 
 

June 9, 2003 
 
 
 
Carole Washburn, Secretary 
Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission 
P.O. Box 47250 
Olympia, WA  98504 
 

Re: Continued Costing and Pricing Proceeding 
 Docket No. UT-003013 Part D  
 

Dear Ms. Washburn: 
 
On June 6, 2003, Qwest filed Replacement Advice 3367T as authorized by the 

Commission Notice of March 27, 2003, authorizing Qwest to make an amended Part D 
compliance filing 15 days after Commission approval of the Part B compliance filing on 
May 15, 2003. 
 
 Staff has reviewed the replacement Advice 3367T and believes that the filing 
substantially complies with the Part D order including the newly filed Directory 
Assistance Line rates on sheet 27 that were inadvertently omitted from the original 
compliance filing. 
 

Very truly yours, 
 
 
       MARY M. TENNYSON   

Sr. Assistant Attorney General  
 
MMT:kll 
cc:  All Parties 


